
January 10, 2012 

Comments from the United States on the decision by mail for the Supplemental 
Document to Lao PDR's Investment Plan under the Forest Investment Program (FIP) 

 

Dear Patricia 

 

We very much appreciate the Government of Lao PDR’s submission of detailed supplemental 

information on its investment plan.   

 

In order to provide time to review this submission properly, we would like to request a two-week 

extension of the deadline for responses.    

 

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

Best 

 

Katie Berg 

 


